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About this Newsletter 

This newsletter provides current information about 
the D01 Hagginbottom Storm Drain Pump Station 
Rehabilitation Project. If you have additional 
questions, please contact the department staff listed 
on the right. A project map is printed on the back of 
this newsletter for your reference, 

Background 

The D01 Hagginbottom Storm Drain Pump Station 
is located west of 4967 Marlborough Way. This 
station was originally constructed in 1960.  All storm 
water from the adjacent 763 acre water shed is 
drained or pumped through this station into the 
American River. It is critical that the station is 
functional and reliable to provide flood protection for 
this neighborhood. 

Project Description 

This project will upgrade the station’s electrical 
equipment to current industry standards. These 
upgrades include new electrical and instrumentation 
equipment at the station. In addition, automated trash 
racks will be installed to eliminate the labor-
intensive manual trash rack cleaning and allow 
debris removal when the station is unstaffed. These 
upgrades will significantly improve the station’s 
safety, functionality, and reliability to better provide 
flood protection to the area. 

Project Updates 

The Sacramento County Board of Supervisors 
approved the project in November 2017.  The 
construction bid opening was in December 2017.   
On February 6, 2018, the contract was awarded to the 
lowest responsive, responsible bidder – Syblon Reid. 
 

Project Schedule  

 Construction Begins – June 2018 

 Construction Ends – October 2018 
        All dates are tentative and subject to change 

In addition, project information can be viewed online 
at www.saccodwr.org: (search: D01 Hagginbottom). 

Quality Control 

The Resident Engineer assigned to oversee 
construction is Erik Dahl.  He will resolve field 
issues and ensure that project construction meets the 
design specifications. 

During construction, all efforts will be made to 
minimize residential impacts. Erik will be available 
to address construction project issues and act as 
community liaison to the general public. 

 

 

 
 

For More Information,  
Please contact:  
Erik Dahl 
Resident Engineer, (916) 203-2488 
E-mail: dahle@saccounty.net 
 
David Bolen 
Senior Engineer, (916) 874-8645 
E-mail: bolend@saccounty.net 
 
Rachel Ekindesone 
Assistant Engineer, (916) 874-8319 
E-mail: ekindesoner@saccounty.net 
 
Wes Lacey, Syblon Reid. 
Project Manager, (916) 351-0457 
E-mail: wesl@srco.com 
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